Elliott, Stanice

_————— e sy =
From: Elliott, Stanice

Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 11:27 AM

To: 'Doug Gallagher'

Ce Bennett, Rick; Brissette, Renee C.

Subject: Sun Valley Building 3

Attachments: Submittal and CO Process.pdf

Doug

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-26-2017, the above referenced plan cannot be
approved for CO PERM until the following comments are addressed:
e The approved grading and drainage plan 2 of 3 with engineers stamp date of 10-16-07 must be certified by an
engineer.
Refer to page 2 of the attachment for instructions on obtaining the Hydrology CO PERM. The engineer’s certification
must be a part of the drawing. If you have any question please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Stanice ‘Totten’ Elliott
Planning Department
Hydrology Section
City of Albuquerque
505-924-3982
505-924-3864 fax



